Year 2 Newsletter - Spring Term 2023

We are available on Dojo, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or

questions.

Maths
This term we will build on the children's knowledge of
money by exploring pounds and pence. We will be
making quantities of money and finding change.

We will also be consolidating our knowledge of
multiplication and division, working with numbers up to
100, focusing on the 2, 3, 5 and 10 times table and
division facts.

Towards the end of the term we will be exploring
measurement of length, width and depth, as well as
temperatures.

We will be continuing to count in 2s, 5s and 10s so
that the children can begin to apply this knowledge to
learning their Times Tables.

The children have all been sent home with Times
Table Rockstars log ins and it is lovely to see so many
children accessing it at home.

P d

History
In History we will be learning the lives of famous
explorers, including Ibn Battuta, Christopher Columbus
and Neil Armstrong. We will find out about their
impact upon our understanding of the world.

Geography
We will be learning about where we are in the world in
Geography, finding our locations to varying degrees of
accuracy, and writing addresses. We will also be
naming continents and oceans.

RE.
In Religious Education we will be learning holy books
and their importance in faith practices.

Design Technology
We will be exploring the idea of moving mini-beasts

Art
In art, we will be exploring the question, 'Can Buildings
Speak?. This links to our English book, The Building
Boy, which is about an architect.

Computing

This term we are investigating how people make music
using computers, and exploring the Google Chrome

Music Lab.

English
In English, we will continue to focus on
developing phonic knowledge, reading and
writing.

We will be continuing to use The Write
Stuff for our writing. This term we will be
looking at a range of texts including The
Building Boy and exploring non-fiction texts
relating to Neil Armstrong and to Singapore.

Reading
We will be continuing to use The Monster
Phonics books to support our reading. New
books will be sent home each Friday so
please make sure that reading folders are
returned on this day so that their book can
be changed.

Spelling
The children will continue to have access to
Spelling Shed and new spellings will be set
each Monday, these spellings are the ones
that are shown in their Monster Phonics
spelling book.

Science
In Science we will be focussing on Plants
this half term.

We will be carrying out a number of
investigations linked to the needs of plants
and their impact upon the world. There will
be an emphasis on teaching investigation
skills.

Important Information
PE Days:
Our PE. days:

Monday and Tuesday for Mrs Morris' Class
Thursday and Friday for Mr Feltham's Class.
Please remember to send the children in

their P.E. kits on these days and to remove
all jewellery.




